
 

Welcome Dave Waddell – The new teacher in the Year 4-8 class. Afternoon 
tea to meet and greet with Dave, his partner Jess and baby Harry is today 
at 3.15. 

Glenorchy School is well underway and into the new term with gusto.  We 
have been planting and re- potting madly with Dean ready to plant out the 
kowhai and the other native plants we are grow-
ing. These will fill our fence line, bring the birds 
back and give the bees somewhere to gather nec-
tar.  

The junior class have hundreds of sunflowers un-
derway and these will be planted out very soon. 
This will mean that we continue to have a visual 
feast after the spring flowers die off.  

Thanks Trudi for all the care and attention, our spring flowers are amazing. 

 

School this term will see the students all playing cricket, with 
support of Sports Southland – Emma is coming up to coach 
our students. On the 19th and 20th November there will be an 
8 aside cricket tournament in Queenstown. (more info will 
follow closer to the time) 

 

 

Prize giving this Term will be on the 10th December. This will take place at 
Paradise with the option :- 

1. Camping /sleep in old school building/-                                                                                   
Take your own mattress and bedding-     FREE 

2.          It would be a wonderful opportunity to get some local people stay-
 ing in the  newly renovated Annexe and Miller House . Costs would     
 be:- 

 Double room $95 (3x rooms)  exclusive to the school only. 

 Twin Room $100 (2x rooms                        “ 

 Single Room $70 (2x rooms)                       “    

Glenorchy School 
O C T O B E R  2 0 1 5  

T E R M  4  I S S U E  1  
DATES 

 

Today 20th October 2015 

Afternoon Tea for Dave 

Waddell at 3:15pm 

 

29th October 2015 

B.O.T Meeting 

 

16th November 2015 

Nurse Visit 

 

19h November 2015 

Boys Cricket Game 

 

20th November 2105 

Girls Cricket Game 

 

10th December 2015 

Prize Giving 

 

11th December 2015 

End of Term. 
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New Zealand Junior Nationals: Big Mountain Free Ride, 04th October 2015, 

Cardrona. 

Aiden Fitzpatric represented Glenorchy School against 20 kids from ap-
proximately 8 other schools, both North and South Island. Aiden was 
awarded a Bronze  Medal 

Congratulations Aiden. 

 

 

 

 

Queenstown Lakes Family Centre is so pleased to 
announce SASSO LONG LUNCH FOR A CAUSE 
Fundraising Event.  
Come and join us on Friday 23rd of October from 
12:30 pm and enjoy a fantastic three course lunch 
& glass of bubbles with amazing live entertainment 
from Jazz singer Amiria Grenell. 

Tickets $75 per person. 

 

As you may have noticed - Rods 
Rest has appeared over in the 
spring garden by the boat. The 
beautiful kowhai tree was donat-
ed by Rod and the 'rest' has 
been created in his memory,  
recognising all the time and 
effort he put into the school and 
community of Glenorchy.  


